## August 3, 2009

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was held with the following members present: Board Members Hull, Levey, Brumage Smith and Town Administrator Simmons.

Minutes were read and approved.

Treasurer's report was as follows: \$18,569.32

Plans for change orders from KCI were due to arrive today and have not. Barry Levey will continue to work with KCI to get needed plans in order to get water project to bid.

Keedysville will be having leak detection completed this week.

No Further business to discuss meeting adjourned.

Submitted, Amy Simmons Town Clerk